
 WE’RE GOING FOR A WALK . . . “ONE STEP AT A 
TIME!”

And You’re Invited To Join Us

A BRIEF HISTORICAL PERSPECTIVE

“The Walk”, an AA Step meeting meandering along & around the DuPage 
River  in  Naperville,  IL first  was held  in  November,  1994,  the  inspiration 
arising from a similar meeting conducted by the Lemont Oaks AA Group in 
Palos Hills, IL.  This 12-Step meeting is only held during the wintertime, 
beginning on the 1st Sunday after Thanksgiving thru Palm Sunday, starting 
promptly at 7:30AM. There’s a reason for this . . . “The Walk” requires each 
attendee to undertake the effort to get-up early on a Sunday morning, dress 
appropriately  for  whatever  Mother  Nature  has  in  store,  and  then  join 
together with their  fellows to discuss one of  AA’s 12 Steps each week; 
providing each attendee an opportunity to ask themselves . . . 

“Am I willing to go to any length to strengthen my 
sobriety?”

WHEN: Sunday, December 1st thru Sunday, April 13th  @ 7:30 – 
8:30AM.

WHERE: Meet at the riverfront gazebo located next to the 
Naperville Park District HQ parking lot at the corner of Mill & Jackson 
Streets.

Please join us for this Walking/Talking 
AA Step Meeting!


